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Welcome to our “Friends of the Village” Jun-Sep 2015 Newsletter, where we keep you connected as to what is happening at our camp.





If you weren’t aware Peter Snell Youth Village comes under the umbrella of the NZ Sunday School Union and is overseen by a dedicated Committee and fulltime staff that follows the vision of the NZSSU.  Our staff - Gordon (Manager) & Patty, Chris & Nicky.





How Exciting - we are at present having Plans drawn up to replace the cabins down in the Lower Camp.  Those cabins are part of the original camp site that Mr Dearsly built many years ago.





Maintenance – we are catching up now which is always needed to keep the Village looking good.





Kids Camp is happening soon – Senior Camp 5-9th July and Junior Camp 12-16th July.    We are always in need of Leaders, so if you are over 16yrs of age and can help us, please see our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.psyv.org.nz/" ��http://www.psyv.org.nz/� or email Patty � HYPERLINK "mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz" ��mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz�





Talking of Leaders – one of our very own leaders is heading off to Camp in America for their summer.  We wish him well and are pleased that he was a part of our Kids Camps.





Amazing - we were very fortunate to see a pod of Orca whales swimming past camp; it is always a special delight to see the wonders of God’s creation.  Amen.                        





� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://encrypted-tbn2.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcTR21CvHQpVmwOEu4AjQaUGZc0Npc67oWVXUdE4xfzEoAoDrOrOdw" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���
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Good News Story


A camper burst into tears telling her carer “that she had the most amazing time and that it was THE BEST camp”.  Carer tells us that she is a special girl, with a bright future, and we all look forward to seeing what God does in and through her life …..of which you all now play a part.  Amen.





Please Pray For…


Senior Kids Camp


5-9th July.


Junior Kids Camp


12-16th July.





Kids who are going to attend camp that they are enthusiastic and open to hear God.





Our staff their ongoing dedication to God through camping.








If you would like to help the “Village” or would like further information about the Kids camps or becoming a Leader, please contact Patty � HYPERLINK "mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz" ��mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz� .  God Bless.





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ssu.org.nz/" ���




















